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Kingston Rd. Location
Dear Parents, 

We have so much happening this holiday month!  It promises to be a lot of fun for everyone.

[image: image4.wmf]All parents and siblings are invited to our 16th Annual Christmas Concert.  It will take

place on Thursday, December 20th from 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm.  The Preschool Classrooms
(Crocodiles and Dolphins) will be performing in the Dolphin Room at 5:30pm.  Arts & Crafts and
Gingerbread Decorating will be set up in the Crocodile Room.  Refreshments and snacks will be served.
Ho-Ho-Ho....a special guest will be sleighing by!
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It’s Candy Cane day on Tuesday December 18th.  The colour of the day will be red and white!!

On Wednesday December 19th, we will be having a Pyjama Party.  Please dress your child(ren) 

in their favourite Christmas pyjamas! And don’t forget to bring your stuffy!
Lastly, ugly Christmas sweater day will take place on Friday December 21st.   

We will be open on Christmas Eve and New Years Eve from 7:00am-12:00pm.

Please note the centre will be closed on December 25th, 26th 2018 and January 1, 2019. 

On behalf of the staff we wish you and your family a Happy Holiday Season and we look forward 

to a wonderful year ahead! 
Thank you.
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